
The DePaul family has always worked hard to make a difference for our people and our 
communities. In these unprecedented times, we are forever grateful for the countless acts of 
humanity that raise our spirits and make each day brighter. We hope you’ll join us in celebrating 
the good that we see at DePaul, as we navigate this journey together. 

Recreation on the Road 
Though current circumstances prevent folks from gathering in large groups, the fun 
must go on! DePaul’s Recreation Department has been making the rounds to various 
mental health residential sites in Rochester, New York, to share socially distanced fun 
one-on-one activities. 

Pictured above, residents from Halstead Square, Edgerton Square and Rochester View 
Apartments put their own unique flair on customizable items such as visors, coffee 
mugs, frames and lanyards during sessions with DePaul’s Recreation Department. 



 
Caring Matters  
We are ever so grateful for the notes of appreciation from loved ones of those in our 
care letting us know what our dedicated, wonderful employees mean to them. We are 
proud to be the next best thing to one's own family! 
 

 
 
A note from a resident singing the praises of the staff at Rolling Ridge in Newton Grove, 
North Carolina means more than they could ever know! 
 

 
 
And signs celebrating the heroes who work at Horizons in Canandaigua, New York  and 
Westwood Commons in North Chili, New York have been well received!  



 
Celebrations 
Congratulations to some of the many residents in DePaul’s care celebrating milestones 
and special occasions! 
 

 
 
Several residents celebrated birthdays recently at Glenwell in Cheektowaga, New York 
including one who turned 80 with a “Sociable Distance” party, complete with cake and 
decorations provided by his family. At Twelve Oaks in Mt. Airy, North Carolina, a 
resident’s husband brought in a card, balloons, and cupcakes to share in honor of their 
60th anniversary.  
 

Overflowing with Gratitude  
The outpouring of donations of support from families and community members in 
recent months has truly been overwhelming. From the food and cards to acts of service, 
donations of personal protective equipment, and much more, we are beyond grateful. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



• Sarah Facci donated homemade masks (DePaul) 
• Bertha Haymore donated potato chips (Twelve Oaks) 
• Girl Scout Madeline Wright collected funds to purchase new dolls and stuffed 

dogs for residents as part of her Gold Award project (Wexford House)  
• Lu from Kindred at Home dropped off cookies for staff (Wexford House) 
• Trader Joe’s donated flowers (Wheatfield Commons) 

Stay tuned for more good news… 
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